
 
 

2023 KVNF Board of Directors Election Ballot 
 

Vote for up to two candidates by placing an X on the line to the left of 
each candidate. (Voting for more than two candidates will invalidate 
the ballot.)  
 
______ Drew McCracken    ______ Jere Lowe   ______ Brody Wilson    
 
 
VOTING INSTRUCTIONS 
 
 In order for your mail-in vote to be counted, follow these rules:  
 

1. Your completed mail-in ballot must be mailed to KVNF, PO Box 1350, 
Paonia, CO 81428 or delivered to the station at 233 Grand Avenue, Paonia, 
CO. It must be received at the Annual Meeting (5 p.m.) on Monday, 
October 23, 2023. 

2.  You must print your name(s) and address in the upper left corner of the 
envelope or use a return address label. (This allows the election judges to 
verify membership without opening the envelope.) Do not put your name 
on the ballot itself.  

3. Please write “KVNF Ballot” on the bottom left corner of your envelope, so 
your membership status can be verified and your envelope WILL NOT BE 
OPENED prior to ballot counting. To protect your voting identity, election 
judges will open all verified envelopes before beginning the process of vote 
counting.  

Thank you again for your participation in this important open meeting process 
and for your support of KVNF. 


